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The North Middle School Site Based Council met April 24, 2014.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, Stephanie Riley, Connie Abell, Jill Sanders, and Lisa Sturman.  Amber Tabor was absent.
Opening Business:  
Agenda:  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Sanders seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Sanders seconded.
Visitors:  Ms. McGray recognized Tammy Stephens.
Student Achievement:  
Students have started Spring MAP testing.
Congratulations to Tyler Riley for winning an oratorical contest.
The 8th grade trip to Washington DC went very well.  The students enjoyed the trip and they received many compliments.
The next surprise rewards will be for A/AB honor roll students.
Budget:  
The council reviewed the monthly School Activity Fund Report.  There are several accounts that are no longer active that need to be closed.
The Council reviewed the 2012-2013 Title I budget redistribution roll up.  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the redistribution and Ms. Sanders seconded.  The motion was approved.
New Business:  
May 1 – Parent Information Night for incoming 6th graders 6:00pm – 7:30pm
May 8 – Pastries for parents 7:00am – 8:00am
Ms. McGray shared the ABRI meeting information with the Council and the draft of the new behaviors flow chart.

The Council discussed the 19.85% mobility rate for our school.  It is the highest rate of all the Middle and High Schools.
The PD plan for next year was approved at the last meeting.  The School Safety PD has been added to the plan.
The Council discussed the Emergency Plan.  An amendment was made that all outside doors are now locked.  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the Emergency Plan with the amendment and Ms. Sanders seconded.  The motion passed.
The Discipline and Classroom Management Policy was discussed.  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the policy with amendments and Ms. Sanders seconded.  The motion passed.
The Renaissance Reward System will be tabled until a schedule is developed.
The projected Title I budget for FY15 has been submitted.  There may have to be some changes.
Next SBDM:  Ms. Sanders made a motion to go into a closed session and Ms. Riley seconded.  The next meeting will be held May 8, 2014.


